
 

 

29 August 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Arrangements for Tuesday 4 September 2018 
 
I would like to remind you of the arrangements for the first day of term for Year 7. 
 
Boys should be dropped off at the Exeter Street entrance of the School by 8.35am, from where 
they will be greeted and taken to the Drama Studio. 
 
The only equipment they will need is their pencil case and a drink (and packed lunch if they do 
not have a school meal). Boys should also bring approximately £3.50 for their lunch and any 
snacks they may wish to purchase. We will be registering all boys onto our cashless catering 
system on that day, but they will need money in order to buy food before they are registered. 
After Tuesday, you will be able to top up their cashless catering accounts online and also view 
their purchases. 
 
On Tuesday 4 September only, school will finish at 2.45pm and boys can be collected from the 
Exeter Street gate at that time. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your son to Bishop’s next week and hope you enjoy the 
remainder of the summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 


